
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Potential Exhibitor: 
 
On behalf of Sanjay Mukhopadhyay, MD and Sean Williamson, MD, from the Department of Pathology and 
Laboratory Medicine, Diagnostic Institute at Cleveland Clinic, and the Cleveland Clinic Center for Continuing 
Education, I am writing to invite you to exhibit during the Cleveland Clinic Multispecialty Pathology 
Symposium.  
 
The symposium will be held January 23-25, 2026, at the Four Seasons Hotel Las Vegas in Las Vegas NV. The 
exhibit fee is $2,500. The symposium is expected to draw a national audience of 80 attendees. 
 
The 2.5-day, live, educational Symposium will focus on practical discussions of commonly encountered 
dilemmas in surgical pathology.  
 
The goal of this symposium is to provide useful tips that the speakers utilize in their own practice at the 
microscope.  It will also address and discuss common problems and avoid an undue focus on esoterica.  A 
broad spectrum of cases, including genitourinary pathology, pulmonary pathology, gastrointestinal 
pathology, breast pathology, and gynecologic pathology will be covered.  Practicing pathologists, fellows, and 
residents who attend will maintain, develop, and increase their knowledge, competence, and professional 
performance, with the intent to improve diagnosis and positively impact patient care. 
 
More detailed symposium information is available on the symposium website at 
http://www.ccfcme.org/Pathology26. 
 
We look forward to your participation during this exciting initiative. Space is limited; to reserve your spot, 
please register online as soon as possible at the following link:   www.ccfcme.org/exhibit-pathology. 
 
We are hopeful that you will participate. This is an excellent opportunity to interact with many of the key 
opinion leaders in the field of pathology.  
 
If you wish to participate, there are two payment options. Exhibitors may pay by credit card while registering 
on the website or choose to pay later by check. If you choose the latter, checks should be made payable to The 
Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation, (Tax ID # 34-0714553) and mailed to:   

Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation 
Attn: Nicci Astrop 

PO Box 931653 
Cleveland, Ohio 44195-1082 

 
Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to your participation. Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Kristin Bower 
Cleveland Clinic Center for Continuing Education 
Phone: 216-903-5928 
Email: bowerk@ccf.org 
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